
Merit  Badge  University  –
Postponed
In  an  abundance  of  caution,  the  Mayflower  Council  has
postponed the Merit Badge University and the adult training
classes being offered at the Southeastern Regional Vocational
Technical  High  School  on  Saturday,  March  2,  2019  due  to
weather conditions. While we share our participants’ obvious
disappointment, the safety of our participants and staff is
most important. Weather tracking has indicated there is an
elevated risk for significant snowfall in the area of the
event.  In  addition,  driving  conditions  are  expected  to
deteriorate with the snowfall. Both of these factors have
influenced this difficult decision.   Saturday, March 9th will
follow our Day 1 schedule and Saturday, March 23rd will follow
our Day 2 schedule.
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